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Presented to Academic Senate on December 4, 2018




                                           MEMORANDUM
Academic Senate

(714) 241-6156  (   FAX (714) 241-6277

 Fall 2015
All Coastline Faculty

You are invited to petition for Academic Rank.  The opportunity to apply for an Academic Rank title of Professor, Associate Professor, or Assistant Professor is available at many community colleges.  In response to requests from our faculty, Coastline’s Academic Senate has developed its own Academic Rank definition, policies, and procedures, and is pleased to be able to grant these honorary titles to our faculty.
The Academic Rank Committee and Academic Senate have revised the past guidelines to make the process more equitable and understandable.  However, if you have applied for academic rank in the past and been denied, you may choose to use the previous academic rank package.  If this is the first time that you are applying for this academic rank position, you must request the new package.

The Academic Senate Academic Rank Committee will review petitions for Academic Rank during the Spring 2018 semester.  To request a petition packet be sent to you or if you would like to see a sample petition packet, please contact Yadira Lopez in the Senate office at ylopez@coastline.edu.   A new package will be sent to you unless you request the old package. The Senate adheres to a very strict timeline for review of petitions and supporting materials.  All materials must be returned to the Academic Senate Office by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, MARCH 15, 2016.
Qualified petitioners will receive an Academic Rank title at the end of the spring semester.  Faculty who do not wish to apply for professorial ranking will retain the title of Instructor.  An Academic Rank title is one of recognition only—the granting or non-granting of a title does not result in any change in salary or in the position which the faculty member occupies on the salary schedule.  If you have questions regarding Academic Rank, please contact the Academic Senate Office at academicsenate@coastline.edu.
We hope you will consider this invitation to be an important professional opportunity.

Sincerely,
Ann Holliday, President
Academic Senate
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